
Rotary News & Notes  
Announcements: 
 

 

New Member Social 
 

Thanks to all Rotarians to 

attended our New Member 

Social last week at Dublin’s Irish 

Pub. It was a lot of fun and a 

great opportunity for new 

members to meet veteran 

Rotarians. Stay tuned for 

information on our next club 

social.  

 

 November 20
th

 meeting 

 
On Wednesday November 20

th
 

our club will honor members 

who have achieved the status of 

Paul Harris Fellows by donating 

to the Rotary International 

Foundation. Honorees include: 

John Holdorf, Tom Hallquist, 

Karen Fredrick and Barb 

Herzog. In addition we will be 

awarding honorary Paul Harris 

to two community members: 

Burk Tower and Ron Metz. Our 

speaker will be Jo Koch who has 

written a book on the impact of 

Polio on her family. Please plan 

to attend. 

 

Parent Connection 

Holidays 
 

Each year our Rotary club helps 

with families in need through the 

Parent Connection to provide a 

holiday experience. Bonnie 

Behnke is once again the lead elf 

on this project. Shopping dates 

will be established soon, but 

mark your calendars for the 

Wrap Party at 6 p.m. on 

December 16 at the Hooper 

Building, and the Parent 

Connection Party at 5:30 p.m. on 

December 17 at the Oshkosh 

Boys & Girls Club. If you have 

questions contact Bonnie, 

bonnie.behnke28@gmail.com or 

(920) 379-8351. 

 

Welcome Past President 
 

John Butler (1994-95) will help 

commemorate our club’s 40
th

 

anniversary today with his 

memories from his presidential 

year. Thanks John! 

 

Late Arrivals 
 

If you arrive late for our 

meeting, please take a moment 

to check yourself in on our 

attendance sheet. Thanks!  

Topic:  “Sumit Ringwala: Cardiologic Care 

Advances” 
 

 

 

2013– 2014 Board 
President: Lori Davis 
Pres. Elect: Nicole Peterson 
Past Pres.: Mike Scott 
Secretary: Jeff Potts                           
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson 
Foundation: Bill Wresch 
Membership: Eben Johnson 
Sgt-at-Arms:       Craig Burnett 
Public Relations: Vicky Redlin 
 

Club Service Chairs 

Nate Olson & Steve Poeschl 

Community Service Chairs 

Jeff Krueger & Bob Campbell 

International Service Chairs 

Tom Kloeckner  & Mark Stockli 

New Generations 

John Hobbins & Patty Shea 
 
Vocational Service Chairs 

Dan Buttke & Terry Chier 

Dist. 6270 
  Dist. Gov.: Dan Christianson 
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Jeffrey Reed 

R.I. President: Ron D. Burton 

Calendar of Events 
Upcoming Programs 

  

Nov. 20 
 
 
Nov. 27 

RI Foundation and Paul 
Harris Awards 
 
Diane Abraham: Oshkosh 
Area Community 
Foundation 

  

Recurring Events 

3nd Mon. 
(Nov. 18) 

Club Board Meeting 
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins 
 

Other Rotary Events 

 
 
Dec. 16 
 
 
Dec. 17 
 
 
 

 
 
Parent Connection Wrap 
Party 
 
Parent Connection Party 
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Celebration of Lights 
 

Volunteers are needed to deliver 

lunches to workers setting up the 

annual holiday light display in 

Menominee Park. Contact Jodi 

Vandermolen or Carol Hernke 

for details on getting involved.  

Celebration of Lights began as a 

Southwest Rotary event. It runs 

from November 25 through 

December 31, 5 to 9 p.m. each 

night, in Menominee Park. 

Check out 

www.OshkoshCelebrationofLig

hts.org for more details.  

 

Shared Harvest 
 

Volunteers are needed to staff 

the Shared Harvest booth at the 

Saturday Winter Farmers 

Market, 405 Washington Ave., 

on the first, third and fifth 

Saturday of each month through 

April. Contact Ken Friedman to 

get involved.  

 

DG 6270 Message 
 

Where has the time gone?  It’s 

November and the leaves on the 

trees have changed color and are 

dropping. We have put away our 

summer clothes and replaced 

them with our warmer winter 

clothes. It is now dark when we 

drive home from work and 

Christmas decorations have 

popped up in stores. 

I have just finished visiting the 

56 clubs in the district. I had 

vowed to have them all visited 

before the snow fell and travel 

became difficult. Meeting with 

club leadership and club 

members was indeed a great 

experience. Hearing what our 

clubs are doing in their 

communities and internationally 

was very moving. Our clubs are 

truly engaged in Rotary Service. 

This is Rotary Foundation 

Month. We have a Foundation 

that does such good throughout 

the world and as a Rotarian we 

are a part of this very large 

service organization. As a 

member of any group or 

organization, there are some 

expectations and responsibilities. 

Giving to our Foundation is part 

of that expectation.  

The majority of our clubs and 

members give to the Foundation 

BUT I was very surprised to see 

that a number of our clubs and 

members give nothing. We 

should ALL be part of the 

“Every Rotarian Every Year” 

program at the least.  $100 a 

year to the Foundation is a small 

amount to give. I see members 

with their specialty coffee, 

talking about going south for the 

winter or north for the summer 

but yet cannot support our 

Rotary Foundation.  If each of us 

became an EREY what a 

difference we could make in the 

world  

I challenge each club and each 

member to reconsider their 

giving to the Foundation.   

Giving something is better than 

giving nothing.  Our pin says 

“Rotary International,” and our 

Foundation needs your support. 

 

-Dan Christianson, Rotary 6270 

District Governor 

 

(Source: www.rotary6270.org) 

 

 

Weekly Invocations 

October   Bonnie Behnke 

Weekly Greeters                                              
 
 
Nov. 13 Lorraine Yarbrough & 
Terry Chier 
 
Nov. 20 Barb Herzog & Rick 
Vanderloop 
 
 
 

The Hub – Info Please! 
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 

The District Website 
http://rotary6270.org  

Visit RI’s Website 
http://www.rotary.org 

Have information for The 

HUB?  Submit it no later 

than noon on Tuesday to 

pottse@gmail.com  

 

Of the things we think, say 

or do: 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build good will and 

better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? 

The Four 

Way Test 
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